
EARLY CAREER PROFESSIONAL WORKSHOP AWARD 
 
Award (x2): Coverage of Workshop Fee 
Applicable to: Young Professionals (within 5 years post-graduation) 
Deadline: January 1st, 2017 at 11:59pm 
 
The Early Career Professional Workshop Award is a newly established award sponsored 
by the Continuing Education Committee of the North Central Division of the American 
Fisheries Society. The goal of the award is to encourage workshop attendance of 
recently graduated young professionals at the Midwest Fish & Wildlife Conference. The 
award will cover the registration fee for any of the workshops that are being held at the 
conference. Preference will be given to individuals presenting at the meeting, and those 
involved in continuing education or outreach. 
 
Requirements for Application 
 
All young professional NCD members (within 5 years post-graduation), including Agency 
Biologists, Post-Doctoral Fellows, and Faculty are encouraged to apply. Applicants must 
be considered Early Career Professionals at the time of application (January 1st). 
 
Application Package 
 
The application should consist of the following and should not exceed 3 pages: 
- Letter of workshop interest, including statement of continued education effort and 
outreach 
- Current resume, including position held, degree(s), list of publications, honors and 
awards, and presentations 
- Title and abstract of the contributed paper(s) or poster(s) being presented at the 
conference.          
  
Application Address and Deadline 
January 1st, 2017 at 11:59pm 
Please submit the application package in electronic format (single PDF document) to 
David Deslauriers at david.deslauriers@umanitoba.ca . The recipient will be notified 
near the beginning of January. 
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